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IN MEMORIAM 
 
Robert T. Snow 
 

 
 
Bob Snow and his sales manager, Robert Lochmiller, on their way home from a 
business trip in Arizona during the latter part of January, 1960, crashed in the Mt. 
Woodson area near Ramona in San Diego County. Bob Snow was killed instantly, and 
Lochmiller was severely injured. 
The Snow Irrigation Company pioneered the use of plastic pipe which was founded in 
Fallbrook in 1948. 
Mr. Snow had been concerned with hydraulic engineering since 1937, and with avocado 
growing and irrigation for eleven years. 
He had contributed much of his personal interest to the up-building of the Fallbrook 
area. 
Mr. Snow leaves his wife Eloise; five children, Christine 8, Gregory 7, Pamela 16, Celia 
14, and Richard 6 months; a brother Clarence, and his parents Mr. and Mrs. LeRoi 
Snow. 


